
Sunday, March 10, 2024
Please complete the Worship Response Card in your 

bulletin and place it in the offering plate to express interest, 
submit a prayer request, or to sign up for an opportunity.  

...

Children of the Covenant
Today, 9:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary

Children of the Covenant is our celebration of the children 
welcomed into our congregation in the last year. Children will be 

introduced to the congregation during our family processional and 
families will enjoy a reception afterwards. To learn more about 

early childhood ministries write “early childhood” on your WRC.

Try it, you (might) like it: Lenten Worship
Wednesday, March 13, 6:30 p.m. in the Chapel and live streamed
This week LaDonna Harrison, Candidate for Ministry in the 

Presbytery of Charlotte and Ricko and LaVita Hill, members of 
Covenant Worship Team will lead a service with contemporary 
gospel music focused on this week’s Lenten theme of Fasting. 

The Cross in Contexts
Wednesdays, through March 20, 6:30 p.m. in FH 203 and on Zoom

As we continue to grow in our understanding of how we find 
and work for hope in the Holy Land, we will offer a Lenten 

study based on “The Cross in Contexts”  by Mitri Raheb and 
Suzanne Henderson. Reading the book is not expected.

TLC
Wednesday, March 13, 11:00 a.m., FH 207

TLC will welcome Tony Mecia, executive editor of The Charlotte 
Ledger, a local digital publication.  Tony has previously worked 
as the deputy business editor and reporter with The Charlotte 

Observer and as a freelance journalist.  He will talk about building 
and development in Charlotte, including the Wake Forest 

Medical School under construction across Morehead St. from 
Covenant. Write “TLC” on your WRC if you plan to attend.

Men’s Getaway, March 22 - 24, 2024
Four Points Sheraton, Downtown Asheville

Whether you’re a father, brother, husband, or a single man, you’re 
invited to step back from daily demands to enjoy a weekend of 
fellowship, conversation, and good food in the beautiful city of 

Asheville. Write “Men’s Getaway” on your WRC to sign up. 



Hike with Outdoor Ministry
March 17, 2:00 p.m. Redlair Preserve, Gaston Co.

Join Haywood Rankin, 2023 NC Conservationist of the Year, on a 
hike. The outing presents an extraordinary opportunity to witness a 
rare, undisturbed Piedmont riverine slope ecosystem and possibly an 
ephemeral wildflower display. Write “Hike” on your WRC to sign up.

Snacks for Staff at Highland Renaissance Academy
Drop off by Friday, March 15

Donate snacks or beverages or other treats for the dedicated 
staff at Highland Renaissance Academy. This small act 

helps us show our gratitude for the hard work all the staff 
at Highland is doing to make sure every student is cared for 

and learning. Write “Snacks” on your WRC to sign up.

 Seeking Summer Housing for Interns
This summer we are glad to welcome three interns to Covenant. 

Two interns will serve through the Stapleton-Davidson internship 
program with Davidson College (serving at Roof Above) and 

one will serve as an Intern for Christian Education focusing on 
youth. We are looking for housing for these three young women 
as we prepare to work with them throughout the summer. Some 
housing will need to be accessible to a bus stop. Write “Summer 

Housing” on your WRC if you are interested in hosting.

Sort Food for Nourish Up
Tuesday, March 26, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m.

Volunteer with Nourish Up (formerly known as Loaves and 
Fishes/Friendship Trays), packing food boxes for neighbors 

in need. Write “Nourish Up” on your WRC to sign up.

Third Quarter
Location Change: Brawley’s Beverage, March 17, 3:00 - 6:00 p.m.

All members 50-75 years old are invited to join us! Light snacks, 
non-alcoholic drinks and games provided, and a cash bar (wine 

and beer) will be available. Don’t forget to wear green!

VBS Registration is Now Open
Vacation Bible School is August 5-9, 2024

Register now for a fun week of VBS! Vacation Bible School 
programming is for children ages 4 through rising 5 grade and 

there will be many volunteer opportunities for middle, high school, 
and adults. Childcare will be provided for volunteers with children 

4 and under. Visit covenantpresby.org/children to register. 

Hornets Game
Spectrum Center, April 5, 7:00 p.m.

Join Covenant friends and families at a Hornets game to support 
our youth basketball league and the opportunity for some of our 

young players to be on the court during the National Anthem. Write 
“Hornet’s Game” on your WRC to receive a link to purchase tickets.


